
NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 
CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE 

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755 

Serial: N 9022 

2 FEB 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This replies to your letter dated 16 January 1977 and 
received here on 20 January 1977 in which you request all 
records that this Agency may have concerning you. Since 
we have received no previous correspondence from you, this 
letter was considered an initial request and has been processed 
under the provisions of both 5 U.S.C. 552a, the Privacy Act 
of 1974, and 5 U.S.C. 552, the Freedom of Information Act 
as amended. 

We have made a thorough search and report that we have 
no information concerning you in this Agency's systems of 
records or files. 

Sincerely, 

NORMAN BOARDMAN 
Information Officer 
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